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SAVE THE DATE 

THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 4 

2018 WTTE SYMPOSIUM 
We are proud to announce that this year’s 2018 WTTE Symposium 
will be held on Thursday, October 4, 2018. 

The Symposium is an all-day event for WTTE members, allies and 
supporters to come together and acquire tools that can be used to 
support and practice gender equity in all aspects of their lives. 

Further details about the Symposium will be sent out in the coming 
weeks, until then, please hold October 4 in your calendars. 

BUILDING RELATIONSHIPS 
WITH OUR UNIONS 
On May 29, 2018, WTTE Executive Committee Members Taylor 
Jordan and Blazenka Monachino participated in the Tripartite 
Diversity Meeting with the Power Workers Union (PWU), 
the Canadian Union of Skilled Workers (CUSW) and the Society of United 
Professionals. 

During the meeting, Taylor and Blazenka had the opportunity to officially introduce the WTTE to the 
unions and discuss the ways in which unions can champion women in the workplace, including: 
• Supporting the WTTE and participating in WTTE events 
• Developing official partnerships with the WTTE 
• Including women in union marketing campaigns and promotional material 
• Having more women getting involved with union business 

They also discussed the upcoming 2018 WTTE Symposium in October. In a survey circulated after the 
2017 WTTE Symposium, many Hydro One employees expressed a strong desire to see union presence 
and support at this event. 

The WTTE Symposium organizing committee is currently offering partnership opportunities for Unions to 
become major sponsors of the event. 

CONTACT US 
For ideas, suggestions, comments, membership or involvement, 
contact:wtte@HydroOne.com 

mailto:wtte@HydroOne.com
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2018 HYDRO ONE 
LINES RODEO & EXPO 
On June 16, we had the opportunity to interact 
with members from around the province at the 
WTTE booth at the Hydro One Lines Rodeo and 
Expo. 

Together we cheered on this year’s three 
female competitors: Corry Ruch, Regional Line 
Maintainer, Jessica Rintoul, Apprentice, and 
Lawren Schandlen, Apprentice. 

Corry and her Masters team won their 
category and will be representing Hydro One 
at the International Lines Rodeo in Kansas. 
Congratulations Corry! We will be cheering you 
on from home. 

WYCA WOMEN OF DISTINCTION AWARDS 
WTTE Executives and Members attended and 
supported YWCA Toronto’s 2018 Women of 
Distinction Awards. 

On this truly inspiring evening, guests came together to 
honour eight women who have made a real difference 
to the lives of women and girls in Toronto. It was a 
privilege to celebrate these women, and so many other 
strong and remarkable women from across our city. 

On behalf of the WTTE Executive 
Committee, we would like to wish our 
members and allies happy Pride month 
and happy Aboriginal History month. 

Happy 

Father’s 


Day!
 

CONTACT US 
For ideas, suggestions, comments, membership or involvement, 
contact:wtte@HydroOne.com 

mailto:contact:wtte@HydroOne.com
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